
500 years of Christianity in the Philippines 
and the Feast of San Lorenzo Ruiz

Portrait by Plamen Petrov

Saturday, September 18, 2021 
Holy Rosary 	 10:00 a.m. 
Mass 		  10:30 a.m.

For more information contact: Janet Harmon, Filipino Planning Committee at 301.904.4760 or janet.harmon@gmail.com.
Office of Cultural Diversity and Outreach at 301.853.5335 or culturaldiversity@adw.org.

CELEBRANT AND HOMILIST
Most Rev. Mario E. Dorsonville 
Auxiliary Bishop of Washington

Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception
400 Michigan Ave. NE, Washington, DC 20017

This celebration is organized by the Filipino Community in the region, 
collaborating with the Archdiocese of Washington’s Office of Cultural 
Diversity and Outreach, and the United States Conference of Catholic 
Bishops’ Secretariat of Cultural Diversity/ Asian and Pacific Island Affairs.


